
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, JANUARY 18, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THANK YOU FOR LISTENING TO WRVM TODAY. I PRAY OUR PROGRAMMING AND MUSIC 

WILL BE A BLESSING TO YOU. DID YOU KNOW THAT THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES EXIST 

BECAUSE OF ITS’ LISTENERS. THIS LISTENER LETTER SAYS IT WELL AND INCLUDES A 

CHALLENGE. 

DEAR WRVM STAFF. I WANT TO THANK YOU FOR YOUR RADIO MINISTRY. I’VE LISTENED ON 

AND OFF FOR SEVERAL YEARS BUT HAVE NEVER WRITTEN OR DONATED TO YOUR WORK IN 

THE LORD. SHAME ON ME! I WOULD NOT HAVE YOUR PROGRAMMING WITHOUT THE 

FAITHFUL FINANCIAL SUPPORTERS WHO ARE A BLESSING TO MANY. WRVM HAS BEEN A GIFT 

FROM GOD TO ME; ESPECIALLY GRACE TO YOU, THRU THE BIBLE, DAVID JEREMIAH AND THE 

MUSIC PORTIONS. MAY THE LORD CONTINUE TO BLESS YOUR MINISTRY. I WOULD ALSO LIKE 

TO CHALLENGE ALL WHO HAVE NEVER CONTRIBUTED TO DO SO IN THANKSGIVING FOR THE 

BLESSINGS RECEIVED FROM GOD THROUGH WRVM. 

IT’S TRUE. YOUR GIFT TO WRVM MAKES IT POSSIBLE FOR THE WORD OF GOD TO GO OUT 

OVER THE AIRWAVES AND BE A BLESSING TO MANY OTHERS. AND THUS, IN A REAL 

SENSE AS YOU GIVE YOU BECOME A BLESSING TO MANY OTHERS.  

BEFORE I CLOSE LET ME QUICKLY TELL YOU THAT WE ARE NOW TAKING RESERVATIONS 

FOR OUR MARCH BUS TRIP TO THE BRANSON PRAISEFEST. COMPLETE DETAILS ARE ON 

OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG. OR FOR A PRINTED TRIP BROCHURE OR TO REGISTER, CALL 

US AT 920-842-2900. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


